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To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My name is Daniel S. Masessa from Montville, Maine. I OPPOSE these electric vehicle mandates.  
 
These mandates are totally impractical for the state of Maine. Our cold winters would make electric vehicle travel virtually 
impossible. People will not be able to get to work. Deliveries of all types will be stranded and residents of Maine would go 
without food, fuel, and many other essential goods. The mandates will cripple our state and ruin our economy. 
 
Electric vehicles are more expensive and many low income Mainers and most retired Mainers living on fixed incomes 
would not be able to afford EV's. 
 
This was not addressed by our elected legislature. Sadly, this is being pushed by unelected appointees and special 
interest groups. 
 
I OPPOSE these EV mandates. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Daniel S. Masessa 
Montville, Maine 
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